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TITLE 50 DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL
GOVERNMENT FINANCE

LSA Document #03-6

The Department of Local Government Finance gives notice that the date of the public hearing for LSA Document #03-6, printed
at 27 IR 908, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on March 5, 2004 at 11:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-North, 100
North Senate Avenue, Room 1058, Department of Local Government Finance Conference Room, Indianapolis, Indiana, the
Department of Local Government Finance will hold a public hearing on proposed new rules to govern per diem and mileage
allowance for attendance of assessment training and education classes presented by the Department of Local Government
Finance. Parties interested in participating in the public hearing are encouraged to attend and submit written statements expressing
their specific or general concerns, any suggested additions or revisions, and any documentation that may serve to support, clarify,
or supplement their concerns, suggestions, or proposed revisions. The Department of Local Government Finance also encourages
any interested party who has concerns, suggestions, or proposed revisions to contact Toma Shepherd, Department of Local
Government Finance, at (317) 233-4361.  Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-North, 100 North
Senate Avenue, Room 1058 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for
public inspection.

Beth Henkel
Commissioner
Department of Local Government Finance


